
Message from the Headteacher

What a busy week!

Year 4 had an amazing time in London and me and Mr 

Sutcliffe were so proud of their behaviour and polite 

manners towards members of the public. 

Miss Carrie did an amazing job at organizing.  

Year 5 did brilliantly at their multi-sports event and we had 

comments about their excellent behaviour too!

We are starting our Health and Wellbeing topics in PSHE. 

This will involve how our bodies change and puberty for 

UKS2. You can see what is covered in the curriculum part of 

our website. 

We look forward to seeing you all at our family sports day 

and summer fair next Thursday.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Teer
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Our Stars this week were nominated for:

☺ Increasing confidence and independence

☺Fantastic number bonds to 10

☺Excellent independent writing

☺For being super sensible on our residential 

and for completing the multiplication 

check

☺For always working hard and making a 

great contribution

Class News

Seedlings: This week we have begun our ‘People who help us’ 

topic – starting with doctors and nurses. We have thought about 

what a doctor needs and loved roleplaying in the hospital 

Saplings: We have started our new topic of ‘People who Help us.’ 

We have been learning about doctors and nurses and we have 

been learning about Florence Nightingale. 

Sycamores:  This week we have finished our fantastic instruction 

writing. We are self-correcting our work, getting ready for Year 2! 

Poplars: This week we have enjoyed thinking about inspirational 

people . We have started to understand why Rosa Parks was an 

interesting lady

Maples: We have learned about what happened on D Day. This 

children showed compassion and appreciation for soldiers and 

veterans. 

Elms: What a fantastic (and utterly exhausting) week we have had 

in Year 4! Kip on the Ship was a truly phenomenal experience for 

everyone and we have made some amazing memories together. 

Then they came back and smashed their Multiplication Tables 

Check! I am unbelievable proud of all of you!

Hawthorns: Year 5 have enjoyed having a sporty week, practicing 

for Sports Day. They have enjoyed their first swimming session and 

attended a multi-skills session. 

Chestnuts: Year 6 have loved practising their business skills where 

they have created their own theme park, looking at budget and 

profit. 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 93.04%

Sycamores – 92.36%

Poplars – 96.57%

Maples – 95.75%

Elms – 96.38%

Hawthorns – 94.92%

Chestnuts – 95.55%

Coming up next week:

Tuesday: Year 6 class photo

Tuesday: Year 5 London 

meeting @ 3.30pm

Thursday: Family Sports 

Day and Summer Fair

Friday: Non-uniform day

Friday: Year 2 assembly @ 

9.00am

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage

 

Rainbow Awards

Well done to Mateo from Year 4 and 

Aidan M from Year 3 who received 

rainbow badges today for exceptional 

acts of kindness, Please ask your child 

why they received this award. 
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